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March 9, 2015

House Resources Committee

Governor Walker
Office of the Governor
P.O. Box 110001
Juneau, AK 99811-0001

Dear Governor Walker,

During testimony on House Bill 132 in the House Resources Committee on March 6, a
committee member requested additional information.

Would you please provide the committee with the letter that you submitted to TransCanada in
2012 in response to TransCanada’s solicitation of interest held as the licensee to AGIA? We
believe you have previously referenced this letter as bringing 200% of the market to Alaska by
Asian buyers.

We understand that you may need to obtain permission from the Alaska Gasline Port Authority’s
clients in the matter before releasing their expression of interest.

We appreciate your consideration of our House Resources Committee request, and look forward
to your response.

Sincerely,

Nagea1c7 Representative alerico


